
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

IRBA News #60 is Now Available  

Johannesburg / 15 December 2022 

 

Dear Stakeholder 

 

Our latest newsletter, IRBA News Issue 60, is now available and can be viewed on our website at 

www.irba.co.za. 

As 2022 draws to a close, I want to thank our stakeholders for their input, collaboration, suggestions 

and the constructive conversations we had this year. May all those fruitful and forward-looking 

deliberations continue to guide us into the new year, as we pick up the momentum to rebuild trust 

and drive excellence in our profession. 

Please do note that our offices will be closed from 16 December 2022. We will reopen on Tuesday, 

the 3rd of January 2023.  

I wish all our stakeholders and their loved ones a relaxed, safe and blessed holiday season and a 

prosperous new year. 

 

Imre Nagy  

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 

international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted 

by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.irba.co.za/upload/IRBA%20News%2060.pdf

